


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/17/2020 4:30:19 PM

in

Case No(s). 19-1631-EL-BLN

Summary: Notice of response letter from SHPO electronically filed by Mr. Timothy E Bockhorn
on behalf of The Dayton Power and Light Company


